
Parent Workshop 

 

Social Networking and your children 

The Education Sub-Committee is pleased to present a hands-on workshop for 

parents on social networking.  The focus will be on Facebook and managing 

security settings, how to create accounts, managing privacy etc.  There will lots 

of time for discussion and questions on other internet related safety issues.  If 

you have any queries, please contact Louisa Guest at 

louisa.guest@colgrdnsps.sa.edu.au 

 

When: Tuesday 22
nd

 May 2012 6.45pm-8pm 

Where: Mortlock Computer Room, CLGPS 

Please return the RSVP form by Friday 18
th

 May 

             

No of adults attending the social networking workshop □ 

Name(s) of adults:           

 

Child’s name:      Class:     

 

Class teacher: please place slips in Louisa’s pigeon hole 


